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NOTICE DENYING APPLICATION FOR MITIGATION 

 

 

RE: Airport Transporter Association LLC, Application for Mitigation of Penalty 

Assessment, Docket TE-140035 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On January 13, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a penalty assessment against Airport Transporter Association LLC 

(Airport Transporter or Company) in the amount of $1,000 alleging 10 violations of 

WAC 480-30-221, Vehicle and driver safety requirements, which requires passenger 

transportation companies to comply with Title 49, Code of Federal Regulations, 

including Part 383 –Commercial Driver’s License Standards, Requirements and 

Penalties, and with out-of-service orders. 

 

On January 31, 2014, Airport Transporter filed a request for mitigation on the form 

provided by the Commission.  Airport Transporter circled the box on that form indicating 

that the Company admits that one or more of the violations occurred for which penalties 

were assessed and that it believes that the penalty should be reduced. 

 

The form however, conditions the application for mitigation on Airport Transporter 

providing a written statement of the reasons the Company believes the alleged penalty 

should be reduced.  Airport Transporter did not provide any information or reasons 

supporting its request.  Accordingly, the Company has failed to state any grounds for 

mitigation. 
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THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That Airport Transporter’s application for 

mitigation is denied. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES FURTHER NOTICE That Docket TE-140035 is 

closed. 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 


